

Sign Up for Research Groups!

ARHU is creating research working groups for faculty interested in certain topics.

ARHU

Apply for DRIF Money! Deadline March 9

The deadline to apply for the spring round of ARHU DRIF funds for conferences, microgrants, subvention and Tier I proposals is this Friday.



ARHU Dean's Lecture Series with Mara Liasson

The third lecture in the 2017-2018 Arts and Humanities Dean's Lecture Series: Courageous Conversations: ARHU Resists

Hate and Bias will take place on April 11th featuring award-winning journalist and NPR political correspondent, Mara Liasson.



NEW! Free Access to NVIVO Software!



Faculty and students can now get NVivo from UMD, by going toterpware.umd.edu, clicking on "Analysis & Modeling" link and following NVivo's instructions.

Faculty Spotlight: <u>Damien</u>

Pfister

Check out Damien's new edited volume, which brings together classical models of argumentation and modern modes of digital communication.



Copyright © 2018 University of Maryland, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are a faculty member in the College of Arts and Humanities.

Our mailing address is: University of Maryland College of Arts and Humanities

1102 Francis Scott Key Hall College Park, MD 20742

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.